June 29, 1976

TO: Members of the FLP

FROM: Martin E. Nixon, Secretary

Donald Feder, having moved to Massachusetts, has resigned as Vice-Chair. At the State Committee meeting of June 20th, it was voted to fill the vacancy by a mail preferential ballot. Below you will find listed the only individual nominated who has indicated a willingness to serve in this position. (Twelve others were also nominated but asked that their names not appear on the ballot.)

The FLP By-Laws also require that "None of the above" be counted in election of officers. The ballot also provides for write-ins.

Please number the candidate(s) or "none of the above" in order of preference.

The deadline for receiving ballots in the FLP office is the mail delivery of Tuesday, July 13th. Ballots received after that date will not be counted.

Carl Hastings	None of the above	
		Signature

Return ballots to:

Free Libertarian Party 15 West 38th Street - Rm. 201 New York, N.Y. 10018 att: Martin E. Nixon, Secretary

[Deadline for receipt of ballots: July 13th.]